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Hello Everyone,  

Time seems to be flying by and we are at the end of 
another busy week. 
Its been bit of a sad week as we said goodbye to Mrs 
Grey Yesterday.  Mrs Grey has been here for 14 years 
and has been a dedicated and committed member of 
the team.  This was evident from the number of cards 
and gifts she received. 
All of us at the school wishes Mrs Grey the best of luck 
and all good wishes for the future. 
 
Mrs Maggott 
Head teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

We would like to make an amendment under 
the Ascension Day Fair Prizes in last week’s 
Newsletter, and apologize for the error.  It 
should read as follows:  The Ascension Day 
Fair Prizes (vouchers from A&Ps Gift World, 
Treasure & Boys 2 Men) were kindly 
donated by AIG.  Thank you to Ms Carolyn 
Yon for also donating a prize. 
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Hello from Year 5/6! 

 
It’s been a busy week as 

ever in our class – we 

hope that we can give 

you an idea of what 

we’ve been getting up 

to! 

Year 6 have been 

preparing for their end 

of year exams. We 

have been using past 

papers to get ready. 

Some questions have 

been easy, but some 

have been really tricky! 

In English, we have been reading The Unforgotten Coat, a story about two 

Mongolian refugees who try to adjust to life in Liverpool. It’s a really sad 

book, but it has some very important themes that have sparked great 

conversation.  

Here we are writing a version of the story, from the perspective of one of the 

boys in the story, Chingis.  
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We are learning about the Shang Dynasty in History. This ancient Chinese 

empire is the first there are records for, and it existed from 1600 BC – 1000 BC – 

that’s over 3,500 years ago! We wrote diary entries on Monday – these are by 

Cohen, Rosie and Aisja.  

Getting ready 

for World 

Ocean’s Day 

on 8th June! 

Looking 

forward to our 

trip next week! 

Of course we said goodbye to Mrs 

Grey this week. Mrs Grey taught 

some of the children of Year 5 and 6 

when they were in Reception, so it 

has been sad saying goodbye. 

However, it was a chance to find 

photos of the children for her card 

when they were much younger! 

Have a great weekend  

 
Mr Britten and Year 5/6 
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Friday 18th June 

Cabaret Night 

Bring & Share  7pm 

Show starts   7.30pm 

All welcome 

Entrance by Donation 

Singing Music Dance 

Drama Club Sketch 

Raffle 
£1 per ticket on the night 

PLEASE BRING A DISH TO SHARE AND YOUR OWN NON-
ALCOHOLIC DRINKS! 
The audience will be sitting around tables to watch the     
performance. 
PLEASE NOTE not all children are taking part, only those who 
volunteered!  We would like to encourage you and your 
children to come along and support those who are performing. 
The cabaret is expected to finish around 9pm.   
All money collected on the night will go to school funds. 

Come join our Cabaret! 
(Please note as this is a school event only non-alcoholic drinks can be consumed, thank you!) 
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Today we welcomed the 

Conservation Marine team to our 

assembly to promote World 

Oceans Day held on 8th June each 

year.   

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 

Marine Protected Area Youth Group 

Thank you to Miss Austwick and the Conservation Marine Team for 
their contribution today! 

The theme this year is: 

The Ocean:  Life and Livelihoods - exploring how the world’s oceans support millions of lives 

across the world.  

Year 7 and The Marine Protection Area (MPA) Youth Group, along with the Conservation Marine 

Team, talked about the importance of the Oceans and the work they are doing to help safeguard 

the pristine marine environment around Ascension for future generations. 


